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23rd June 2021 
 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
Many thanks to you for your swift response to our text message today asking you to collect your child.  
As detailed in our subsequent text message, we made the decision to ask our Year 4 children to go 
home as a precautionary measure. 
 
After full consideration of the situation and the assessment of possible close contacts, we are now in a 
position to inform you that our Year Four children may return to school tomorrow morning.  
 
May I extend my deepest apologies for the inconvenience this may have caused to any working parents 
and of course the disruption in the children’s learning.  We hope you understand that we have the 
health and safety of the children at the heart of all the decisions we make in trying to mitigate any risk 
to our families. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head Teacher  


